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The Chair of the Working Group, Minister Luis Javier Campuzano, Alternate Representative of the Permanent Mission of Mexico to the OAS, opened the meeting.
The order of business, document CAJP/GT/DI-8/07, was adopted.

1. Initial discussion of the Draft Inter-American Program for a Universal Civil Registry and the “Right to Identity” (CAJP/GT/DI-2/07 corr. 1)
The Chair noted that the document under consideration at this meeting contained the comments and suggestions arising from the discussion at the Working Group meeting of October 5.
He said that the Draft Program had been modified by the General Secretariat to reflect the suggestions of the delegations, including those of Argentina, which had requested that it more clearly specify which entities would perform which functions under the draft program as presented.
He also said that account had been taken of the contributions sent by the delegations of Colombia (CAJP/GT/DI-6/07) and the United States (CAJP/GT/DI-7/07), which were distributed to those in attendance.

Before proceeding to the discussion of the document, the Chair offered his proposed working procedure for coordinating the negotiation of the text under discussion in the coming weeks.
He proposed that at this meeting, and at the meeting scheduled for November 16, the document overall be reviewed, paragraph by paragraph–first the mission, then the objectives, then the specific measures, and lastly the strategies of the draft program.

He suggested that, once the document had been reviewed, it should be sent to the different organizations, specialized agencies, and competent entities of the inter-American system, and to civil society, for their contributions, to be received preferably before the Working Group meeting of December 7, 2007.  Also he proposed November 29 as the deadline for the receipt of inputs from delegations.

The Chair invited delegations to deliver, through the Secretariat, their suggestions on special guests for the meeting at which inputs would be received on the Draft Inter-American Program for a Universal Civil Registry and the “Right to Identity,” scheduled for December 7. He requested that suggestions be sent before the next meeting of the Group, scheduled for November 16.
He also said that at the meeting of December 7 new contributions to the draft program would be received, and with those comments the Technical Secretariat would prepare a new version.  The new document would serve as the basis for negotiations by delegations at the meetings scheduled for 2008.
There being no objections to the proposed working procedure, it was approved.
The Chair then offered the floor to the delegations for the beginning of the paragraph-by-paragraph commentary on the draft program as it now stood.  At this meeting, the review concluded at item three under “Specific Measures:  Citizen participation and awareness.” The rest of the document will be reviewed at the next Working Group meeting.
2. Other business


The Chair reminded delegations to deliver in writing, before November 16, their suggestions as to special guests for the December 7 meeting of the Working Group.
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